
From: Chambers - Clancy DP  

Sent: Wednesday, 25 January 2017 2:15 PM 
To: Monroe, John; AMOD 

Cc: 'David Wilkinson'; 'Louise Hogg'; Karen Van Gorp; 'Michael Taylor'; 'aaron.jv@afei.org.au'; 'Chris 
Klepper (Business SA)'; 'Nicola Shaw'; Moloney, Michaela 

Subject: RE: AM2014/227 and AM2014/245 [KLG-AU_Active01.FID2216856] 

 
Dear Mr Monroe, 
 
Thank you for your email below. 
 
Please note the date for reply submissions for all parties is extended to 4.00pm on 7 February 2017. 
 
Kind regards,  
 
Lauren Thomas 
Associate to Deputy President Clancy  
 
Fair Work Commission 
Tel:  +61 3 8656 4527 
Fax:  +61 3 9655 0401 

chambers.clancy.dp@fwc.gov.au 
  
11 Exhibition Street, Melbourne Victoria 3000 
GPO Box 1994, Melbourne Victoria 3001 
  
www.fwc.gov.au 
 
 
From: Monroe, John [mailto:John.Monroe@klgates.com]  
Sent: Tuesday, 24 January 2017 6:09 PM 

To: Chambers - Clancy DP 
Cc: AMOD; 'David Wilkinson'; 'Louise Hogg'; Karen Van Gorp; 'Michael Taylor'; 'aaron.jv@afei.org.au'; 

'Chris Klepper (Business SA)'; 'Nicola Shaw'; Moloney, Michaela 
Subject: RE: AM2014/227 and AM2014/245 [KLG-AU_Active01.FID2216856] 

 
Dear Associate 
 
Please note, we are requesting that the Commission confirm that the date for reply submissions for all 
parties be extended to 7 February 2017. 
 
Regards 
John 

 
 
John Monroe 
Lawyer  
K&L Gates 
Level 25 South Tower, 525 Collins Street 
Melbourne VIC 3000, Australia 
Phone: +61 3 9205 2141  
Fax: +61 3 9205 2055  
 
john.monroe@klgates.com  
www.klgates.com  
 
 

mailto:chambers.clancy.dp@fwc.gov.au
www.fwc.gov.au
mailto:John.Monroe@klgates.com
mailto:john.monroe@klgates.com
http://www.klgates.com/


 
 

From: Monroe, John  
Sent: Tuesday, 24 January 2017 5:53 PM 

To: 'chambers.clancy.dp@fwc.gov.au' 
Cc: 'amod@fwc.gov.au'; 'David Wilkinson'; Louise Hogg; Karen Van Gorp (Business SA); 'Michael 

Taylor'; aaron.jv@afei.org.au; Chris Klepper (Business SA); Nicola Shaw; Moloney, Michaela 

Subject: RE: AM2014/227 and AM2014/245 [KLG-AU_Active01.FID2216856] 

 
Dear Associate 
 
We write on behalf of Gymnastics Australia in respect of the AWU's correspondence below. We note 
the response today at 11.56am in which the Deputy President granted the AWU the requested 
extension in this matter. 
 
We seek confirmation that the date for Reply submissions be extended to 7 January 2017 for all 
parties given the parties are unlikely to receive the AWU's submissions in support of their outstanding 
claims until late on 27 January 2017. 
 
Regards 
John 

 
 
John Monroe 
Lawyer  
K&L Gates 
Level 25 South Tower, 525 Collins Street 
Melbourne VIC 3000, Australia 
Phone: +61 3 9205 2141  
Fax: +61 3 9205 2055  
 
john.monroe@klgates.com  
www.klgates.com  

 

mailto:aaron.jv@afei.org.au
mailto:john.monroe@klgates.com
http://www.klgates.com/

